
AGRUPAMENTO DE ESCOLAS DE VILA NOVA DE POIARES

SEDE: EscolaE.B.2,3lS Dr. Danielde Matos

Vila Nova de Poiares

Vila Nova de Poiares, March lL,2015

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing to you on behalf of the Agrupamento de Escolas de Vila Nova de Poiares,

Portugal.

We are involved on a project called "Our forests, our future", in which one of your

schools participates. To publicise this project we have a specific space and so, we would like to

have one flag of each participating country.

We hereby request, if possible, a flag from your country, as well as pins to offer to our

students.

Looking forward to hearing from you soon and thanking you in advance.

Yours Faithfully,

The coordinator of the project
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